























						January 22, 199-











Mr. Martin Quincy


641 Lexington Avenue


New York, NY  10022





Dear Mr. Quincy:





We are pleased to announce the opening of a new subsidiary of our company. We specialize in selling, training and service of portable personal computers.





This may be hard to believe, but we carry portable personal computers that can do everything a conventional desktop can.  Our portables can run all of  the same applications as your company’s conventional PCs. With the purchase of a computer, we will train two employees of your firm on how to use an application of your choice.





For a free demonstration, call us at 212 555-9876 any day from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.





						Sincerely,











						Theresa Mann


						President
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